
 

 

                                                                                                                                        
Braunston Parish Council 

Parish Meeting held in the Village Hall 

Monday 27th November 2023 

Actions from Meeting 

 Present 

In the Chair:  David Cary 

Councillors:   Biggs, Gibbons, Harrison, Honeybill, Kemp, Mawer, Morgan, 

Newman & Pomfret 

Clerk: Rolt   

Unitary Councillors  None 

  

23.11.25 Open forum for Members of the Public 

 There were no members of the public present 

23.11.26 Apologies for Absence 

 Jo Glover (Hospital Run), 

Unitary: Humphreys, Chantler  

 

23.11.27 Declaration of Interest 

 Sue Harrison is chair of Twinning Association and is a trustee of Braunston 

Charities and is on the Your Café Management Committee 
 

John Pomfret is treasurer of the Twinning Association and Chair of the Village 

Hall 
 

Carrie-Ann Biggs is manager of the Pre-School and Treasurer of the Village 

Hall 

 

23.11.28 Precept 

 It was agreed that overall, the precept should be increased by 7.015% for the 

next financial year due to the increase in mowing that was covered in reserves 

for 2023/2024 but needs an increase to carry on. 

 

The draft budget was gone through on a line for line basis, and it was 

proposed by Graham Newman, seconded by Pete Morgan,                                                                                                                                      

and carried that the budget be accepted. 

 

The budget also included the salary reviews for November 2023 which were 

approved including the back dated national pay award for the clerk. 

 

It was therefore agreed that the Precept for the year to 31 March 2025 should 

be £62719. 

 

The details of the budget are shown in Appendix One. 

 

23.11.29 Standing Order, Financial Regulations, Risk Assessment and Code of 

Conduct 

 With the change to chair details in the complaints procedure, it was proposed 

by Pete Morgan, seconded by John Pomfret, and carried that the above policies 

be adopted for another year and reviewed again in November 2024 

 

  

 


